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 MEMO


Date:	January 21, 2018
To:  	Kelly Tayara, Planning Department				
From:	Assistant Chief Luke Carpenter, Fire Marshal


Re:	Madison Landing				PLN50879SPR		

The submittal has been reviewed resulting in the following comments:

1. The proposed project shall comply with all provisions of the adopted Fire Code.

2. All previous comments remain in force.

3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Landscaping shall maintain a three foot clearance around all fire department equipment including fire hydrants, fire department connections and post indicator valves.
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